

Telephone (603) 673-8855 Fax (603) 673-8136

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE

BOARD of SELECTMEN

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

Selectmen@brookline.nh.us http://www.brookline.nh.us

Minutes Board of Selectmen Non Public Session (2) Monday, September 17, 2012

Selectmen Clarence Farwell, Darrell Philpot, Jack Flanagan, Karl Dowling and John Carr were present along with Town Administrator Tad Putney.

Adamyk Homes Roads

We have received a contract from R & D Paving of Franklin NH for paving the roads in the Maplewood Estates Subdivision (Sawtelle Rd and Bennett Rd) and Cider Mill Estates Subdivision (Cider Mill Rd and Smith Rd) in the amount of \$62,920. They can do the work the 1st or 2nd week of October. **Tad** said if we don't allow them to extend the work beyond the September 28th deadline, the paving won't get done until next spring.

We also received contracts from Cambray's Excavation LLC in the amount of \$8,455 for Cider Mill Estates and \$6,200 for Maplewood Estates. *Darrell moved, seconded by Karl to authorize Clarence to sign the three contracts. Voted 4-0; Jack abstained.*

Gen. Business

Meeting adjourned at 8:55 pm. Minutes submitted by Rena Duncklee.

Clarence L. Farwell

Darrell Philpot

Jack B. Flanagan

Karl D. Dowling